
To support the implementation of the Memorandum of Agreement between the
New Mexico Early Childhood Education and Care Department (ECECD) and the New

Mexico Public Education Department (PED), we are hosting weekly virtual office
hours from May to June.

Join us during these office hours to get all your questions and concerns related to
Part B-619 coordination, Office of Special Education, roles of ECECD and PED, or

Part B-619 Coordinator transition answered. Our knowledgeable team will be
available to provide guidance, support, and resources.

Virtual Office Hours
May-June 2024

Learn More About Part B-619 Coordination

Join Office Hours from May 3 - June 28, 2024 
Every Friday at 3 p.m. on ZOOM at

www.bit.ly/619VirtualOfficeHrs
*NOTE: Office hours will not be held on May 24, 2024.

Habrá interpretación en español disponible.
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